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October Meeting
Our October meeting will be held on October 11th at
7:30am. All meetings are held at our Community
Center on the 2nd Tuesday of every month.

Bag Tournament
A big thank you to the fabulous Forest Lake
residents and guests who came out Saturday to
support our troops and veterans. Your generosity
helped raise $1200.00 for Operation Support Our
Troops-America! Another big thank you goes out to
Alpine Bag Company and the Norman Group for
their very generous donations!

We were joined by some amazing volunteers from
OSOT-America who gave a presentation about their
volunteer based non-profit organization and what
they do for our troops, their families and veterans.
Our very own Carl Vecchio was honored at the
event. We also had the honor of meeting Ed
Berthold and were able to thank him for his service.

Congratulations to this year’s Gold Medalists: Kenny
Wendt and Craig Dreiling and Silver Medalists: Traci
Willney and Chuck Huszek! It was a great day for all!
Thank you also to the amazing group that made this
event happen: Katie Muller, Lynne and Paul
Goodman, Greg Dwiel, Mike Vormittag, Carrie
Glass, Roy and Kim Muller, Buzz and Pam
Harkness, Traci Willney, Chuck Huzsek, Sue
Lalowski, Steve Norman, Chuck Wendt and Kenny
Wendt.

Many thanks to the following for their generous raffle
prize donations and support: Ulta Beauty, Peapod
(food and prize donations), Lettuce Entertain You
Restaurants, Atrium Garden Center, Rosati's, Elle
Nails, Wilson Sporting Goods, Deli Direct, Beelow's
Steakhouse, Lake Zurich American Legion,
Wauconda American Legion, Operation Support Our
Troops-America, Orchard Meats, Remington
Automotive, Raceway Car Wash, Bobbers, Chasers,
Gilmer Roadhouse, Scoreboard, Village Green and
Mariano's!

Please Drive Courteously
The speed limit in our neighborhood is 25 miles per
hour. Driving too fast in the neighborhood is a
hazard and seen too often. If you were to drive
across all of Forest Lake at 40 mph, it wouldn’t save
30 seconds compared to driving the speed limit.
Please be courteous of neighbors and mindful of
children—they are often hard to see and come out of
nowhere on skateboards and bicycles! Let’s keep
our neighborhood safe.

Zoning Violations
If you notice uncut grass, garbage in yard, building
without a permit or other neighborhood nuisances,
please be neighborly and try to resolve with your
neighbor—sometimes it can be resolved very quickly
and you might make a new friend in the process.
Let’s keep Forest Lake friendly! If the issue remains
unresolved, contact Lake County at 847-377-2600.
You have the option of being an anonymous caller.

Community Center Rental
Our Community Center is available to rent for a
minimal charge for dues paying members. If you
need more space for a gathering, contact Steve
Norman at 847-540-8857. The Community Center is
located at 23489 N. East Rd. (the southeast corner
of Forest Lake). You will find the rules to rent the
center on our website: flcaonline.org



Halloween Parade
Mark your calendar and get your costumes ready!
The Annual FLCA Halloween Parade will be held
on Sunday, October 23rd, at 1:00 p.m. Those
participating should meet at Steinken (South) Beach
at 1:00pm and parade through Forest Lake to the
Community Center. Refreshments will be served and
goodies will be given to the children. The event is
open to children (12 and under) of dues paying
members. Rain date will be Sunday, October 30th. If
the date is changed it will be posted on our website
and our Facebook page. Please contact Annie
Vormittag with questions (847-334-0181) or
(annievormittag@yahoo.com. We hope to see you
there!

Many Thanks
We’d like to thank Joe Wachter for his years of
service on the board—your contributions are greatly
appreciated. We welcome Mike Vormittag back to
the board where he will continue his great work with
the Lake Committee.

Neighborhood Garage Sale
Thanks to everyone who participated in the
neighborhood garage sale in July. Next year’s
promises to be even better, hopefully earlier in the
year. If you have any date preferences, contact
Steve at slibby@aol.com. Keep an eye out for more
information in upcoming newsletters.

Our Website
FLCAonline.org is available for everyone to see
what is happening around town. You will find
meeting minutes, budgets, event information,
pictures, old documents, and the rules for renting the
community center.
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